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Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6 children 
 
YEAR 6 LEAVERS SHOW AND DISCO 
 
To celebrate the end of their time at Bush Hill Park Primary School we are holding a Year 6 
Leavers Show and a Leavers Disco, both to be held on Wednesday 19th July. 
 
The Year 6 Show will take place at 2.00pm in the Ashton Hall and parents are warmly 
invited. 
 
The Year 6 Leavers Disco will take place at 5.30pm to 7.00pm.  Food and drinks will be 
provided as well as dancing and opportunities to have photos taken and some presentations 
and awards.  Tickets will shortly be on sale after the half term and can be purchased from the 
school office at a cost of £5.  Children are invited to come smartly dressed and they may 
bring extra money to purchase photos from the photo booth at a cost of £1 per photo. 
 
We also have been given the opportunity to purchase Year 6 personalised Leavers Hoodies 
with all the names of the children on.  These will cost £20 but would ask that parents 
contribute £10 towards them.  If you are interested please click the link to let us know so 
that we can gague interest before we go ahead and order them.   
https://forms.office.com/e/6Swt76cTTQ 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Anna Theodosiou 
Headteacher 
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